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City of Glenview Hills – Newsletter | Summer 2025 

Leadership Changes: We thank Former Mayor Bryan Schmitt for his many years of service and 
dedication to the city. Following Bryan’s departure, effective June 9, the City Council held a vote 
and has elected a new mayor, Abigail Green. The City Council is excited to continue our work 
under new leadership and remains committed to the progress and well-being of our 
community.  

Front Entrance Projects: Thanks to the generous volunteer efforts of resident Chris Beaulieu, 
who donated his time and design expertise, the front entrances of the neighborhood are taking 
shape beautifully. Chris designed the new columns and landscaping, and the project is nearly 
complete. Irrigation has been repaired at the Glen Hill entrance and new landscaping installed. 
Irrigation is scheduled for installation at the Lime Road entrance, with landscaping to follow. 
Landscape lighting will highlight the entrance and middle island on Glen Hill. Cast iron plaques 
for the entrance columns have been ordered. 

Internet Improvements: We’re exploring the possibility of AT&T bringing fiber internet to the 
neighborhood. An engineer from AT&T will attend the next City Council Meeting on August 11 
to explain the installation process and answer residents’ questions. We encourage anyone 
interested to attend! 

Sound issues: The State of Kentucky has cut the bamboo along the highway. They did this 
despite objections from the council and residents. Former Mayor Schmitt was informed that 
there will be a sound barrier installed in the next few years. The City Council has approved 
planting Arborvitae trees in that area to recreate the natural sound barrier and restore some 
privacy for nearby residents. 

City Website: A big thank you to resident Will Green, who volunteered his time to update the 
city website! Visit the website to find information about the neighborhood, City Council 
meetings, and more. You can also email us directly through the website with questions or 
concerns. 

City Directory: It’s been five years since our last city directory. We’ll soon be collecting updated 
contact information for residents. Keep an eye out for a mailer requesting your details. 

Garden Club: If you are interested in assisting in beautification efforts for the city, please email 
abigail@kellnergreen.com or contact us through the city website. 
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As always, thank you for being an engaged and supportive part of our community. We look 
forward to seeing you at the August 11 council meeting and around the neighborhood! 

Questions? Comments? Visit www.glenviewhills.com. 

City Council: 
 
Mayor:    Abigail Green 
 
Commissioners:  Geoff Baker, Landscaping 
    Andrew Bird, Law Enforcement and Sanitation 
    Emily White, Streets and Drainage 
    Brittany Wilson, Lights, Signs, and Insurance 
    
City Clerk:    Katie Schmitt 
 
Accounting contractor:  Charlie Veeneman, CPA 
 
City Attorney:    Vacant 
 
League of Cities Rep:  Vacant 
 
 
    


